
NOTICE TO LESAUK TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS 
 
Notice is hereby given to the Residents of LeSauk Township, County of Stearns, and 
State of Minnesota, the Joint Planning Board of LeSauk Township and the City of 
Sartell will review and discuss the rezoning of certain parcels located in the township 
from U-1 (Urban Service District to R-1 (Town Residential District) on Tuesday, 
September 28, 2021 beginning at 6:00 p.m. The parcels to be rezoned are as listed: 
 

17.08969.0000   17.08949.0000 
17.08953.0000   17.08952.0000 
17.08959.0000   17.08955.0000 
17.08954.0000   17.09493.0000 
17.09492.0000   17.09491.0000 
17.09490.0000   17.09489.0000 
17.09517.0000   17.09516.0000 
17.09515.0000   17.09514.0000 
17.09517.0050   17.09517.0055 
17.09500.0000   17.09501.0000 
17.09502.0000   17.09503.0000 
17.09504.0000   17.09505.0000 
17.09506.0000   17.09507.0000 
17.09508.0000   17.09134.0000 
17.09138.0000   17.09137.0000 
17.09136.0000   17.09135.0000 
17.09139.0000   17.09472.0000 
17.09471.0000   17.09470.0000 
17.09469.0000   17.09468.0000 
17.09467.0000   17.09466.0000 
17.09494.0000   17.09461.0000 
17.09462.0000   17.09463.0000 
17.09464.0005   17.09465.0005 
17.09483.0000   17.09482.0000 
17.09481.0000   17.09480.0000 
17.09479.0000   17.09478.0000 

 
The public is invited to attend this public hearing and such persons wishing to be 
heard on this matter, will be heard at this time.  You may also call, email or mail your 
comments. 
 
(s) Marlyce L. Plante 
Town Clerk, Town of LeSauk 
2293 Pinecone Road 
Sartell, MN  56377 
lesauktownship@gmail.com  
Posted: September 18, 2021 


